
From: Randy Olin
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: FW: Roosters and Noise
Date: Monday, June 24, 2013 9:17:32 AM

From: Vicki Bell [mailto:vickibell26@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2013 9:09 AM
To: Randy Olin
Subject: Roosters and Noise
 
Mr. Mayor and City Council Members,
 
Back in 1960 my mom and dad bought the house that I live in now with my mom. This
neighborhood has been wonderful ALWAYS.!  We have had great neighbors and it has been
quiet. Until lately.
 
My mom, who is now handicapped and I always go to all the parades and a lot of the
activities that are around here.
 
Getting to know the neighbors, knowing when they are going to be away and letting them
know our routine has been a great help to all of us.
 
The reason for my letter? I am really concerned about the roosters and chickens that live all
around us. The noise is, you could say ANNOYING. The roosters start crowing anywhere
from 2 AM on. Should we all be concerned about our health because of all the chickens with
the bird flu that is showing up all around us?
 
I do not know about you, but we like our windows opened on a warm night, and we can't
have this with all the noise from these birds.
 
I would also like to submit, and I know I am not the only complainant on this subject, On NE
170th and 18th NE there are 2 double wide trailers that were moved in to house disabled and
handicapped people. There is one person who the care takers send outside, and all he does is
scream and bang his head against the house. On any nice day, that is all you hear. If it is not
the screaming it is a noise he makes, a siren. You can't enjoy the outside because of this.
(Their address is 1822 NE 170th)
 
It will be a better summer if the noise would quit. We have asked the caretakers to please be
outside with this person to try and cut down on the noise so we all can enjoy our yards that
we pay for to have. So far, we have been told to mind our own business and that he
communicates that way. This is a scream of help not play.  
 
What ever happened to having consideration for your neighbors?
 
Shold we be worried about the bird flu? The rats? The smell? The noise that is never ending?
 
Things have got to change and we need your help on this to make it happen,
 
Thank you,
 
Vicki Bell
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